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Rep. Allen Congratulates Eaton Corporation on New Investment 

 

On September 10, Eaton Corporation, manufacturer of electrical and circuit components, announced to 
its employees the investment of a $24 million expansion to its facilities in Waukesha.  
 
“With the expansion of their Badger Drive facility, Eaton Corporation will be able to increase efficiency 
and maintain a unifying presence in the Waukesha business community”, said Rep. Allen. “I congratulate 
them on their continued business, strong customer relations, and on the expansion of their facilities.”  
 
Eaton Corporation is targeting the fall of 2021 for the completion of the expansion.  

  

### 

The 97th Assembly District includes portions of the City of Waukesha 

and the Towns of Waukesha, Genesee, and Mukwonago. 

 


